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Through this letter, I would like to bring to your attention an important concern
regarding the continued use of outdated maps of India in several government ar}d private
schools across District Chamba. It has been observed that some schools sstill display old
maps that do not reflect the correct and updated boundaries of the country, which can lead
to misinformation among students and raise serious national concerns.

In light of this, I request your good office to direct the Education Department and
concerned authorities to conduct a survey and ensure that all schools repllace ou_tdaFed
maps with the latest official map of India as per Government of India guidelines. It is vital

that students are taught using accurate and officially approved materials, especially in
matters of national geography and territorial integrity.

This step will not only promote factual education but will also instill a sense of national
pride and awareness among young learners.

Your timely action in this regard will be highly appreciated.

Digtrict Chamba (H.P.)
Sh. Mukesh Repaswal, IAS

Deputy Commissioner
Chamba District H.P



